Special FWCC Pisac Travel Appeal
 
Our experience with the World Plenary Meeting exceeded all expectations.  This gathering was extraordinary in that Friends were remarkably open to each other and expressed a longing to discover ways to work together in the world across traditions.  The participation of over 90 Young Adult Friends brought a fresh energy, encouraging us as Friends to allow God to transform us.  Coming from 37 countries, we were greatly enriched by our cultural diversity. 

Although we had been working for many months with the Peruvian embassy, the significant delays in processing visas and the resulting additional travel costs means that our expenses have been significantly higher than budgeted by about £20,000 or $29,000.
 
We are seeking help from as many Friends as possible to meet this unexpected expense of the FWCC World Office.  Here are ways you can give through your Section or directly to the World Office:
 
Asia West Pacific – You may make a donation directly to the FWCC World Office on the World Office website at www.FWCC.world or you can donate using cash or check payable to the FWCC World Office.
 
Section of the Americas – Friends can make a tax deductible contribution on the FWCC SoA website, www.FWCCAmericas.org with a note designating the contribution to the World Office travel fund.  There will be a small administrative charge by the Section of the Americas for processing the donation. 
 
Europe and Middle East – If you do not require a tax deduction for your contribution, you may donate via the FWCC World Office website at  www.FWCC.world.  If you require a tax deduction, please contact EAMES Treasurer Martin Touwen at emestreasurer@gmail.com.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Africa Section– Friends may make a donation through the Africa Section office or directly to the FWCC World Office on the World Office website at www.FWCC.world.
 

 
